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Dr. Derrick and Sonya Siebert welcomed their son, 
Colin, into the world on May 18, 2017. Colin arrived 
a few weeks early and surprised the entire family. He 
spent two weeks in the Anya Marie Jackson Newborn 
Intensive Care Unit at Aspirus Wausau Hospital and 
received specialized care around the clock.

Thinking there were several weeks left before Colin 
was scheduled to arrive, Derrick happened to be out  
of town when Sonya went into labor. “As soon as it  
was apparent I was in labor, my husband caught the 
next flight back, which unfortunately didn’t get him 
home until early the next morning,” Sonya said.  
“With the helpful staff and nurses, I never felt alone. 
My husband’s co-workers and families also stepped in 
to help by staying with me in the hospital and taking 
care of our other two daughters,” she elaborated. 

With the helpful staff and nurses,  
I never felt alone.

Derrick was able to talk to Sonya via cell phone 
through the whole delivery. As he flew home he was 
also able to keep an eye on their new son with the 
web cams the NICU has to allow parents to see their 
children remotely. Derrick shared that, “Everything the 
NICU does for every baby that comes here is amazing. 
They make you feel like family, and it’s just perfect. We 
were more than thrilled with the care our son received.” 

The Siebert’s experience inspired them to say thank 
you for the care their son received by making a gift to 
the Aspirus Health Foundation to support babies and 
families who need extra support in the NICU. 

Kim Smerda, Fund Development Specialist at the 
Aspirus Health Foundation, commented, “The Siebert’s 
gift is a very special reminder of the importance of the 
Anya Marie Jackson NICU to all of the families who 
receive care here. In fact, the Siebert family named a 
room through their gift as a reminder to the NICU team 
of how grateful they were for the care their son received.” 

Colin is now 10 months old and is healthy and happy 
because he got the right start to life through the Anya 
Marie Jackson NICU.   

Family Gives Back to Help Newborns

Sonya, Derrick and Colin Siebert outside the NICU room they named.
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Many patients suffering 
from chronic diseases, 
such as congestive heart 
failure and hypertension, 
can’t afford essential 
items like blood pressure 
cuffs and digital scales to 
monitor their health at 
home and prevent more 
serious health problems. 

With your help, patients 
who are underserved 
and qualify for financial 
assistance are provided 
with self-monitoring 
equipment to help  
manage their disease.

Patients thank you: 

“�This has been a great help in keeping 
track of Dave’s BP and heart rate.  
Thank you so much!” – Dave and Joan

“�I would like to thank you for the blood 
pressure machine. I have 2 heart 
conditions. I am on many medications, 
which I am trying to get off of. I had to 
go to our local store to check my blood 
pressure. I am so happy I can do this at 
home now. I am on a limited income and 
couldn’t afford to buy one on my own. 
Thank you again!” – Lynda

By receiving this care in the comfort of their 
own home, you help patients have a better 
understanding of their condition and heal faster. 

Your Gifts Help  
Heart Patients

Thanks to you, Dave  
can now check his  

blood pressure and  
heart rate at home. 

Kids with Type 1 Diabetes and their families attended an 
Aspirus Diabetes Day Camp on August 19, 2017 at the 
Greenheck Field House in Weston.

This day camp is part of a series of educational and 
social support programs available through Aspirus, all 
because of a gift from the E.O. Johnson Legacy Fund at the 
Community Foundation of Northcentral Wisconsin. 

I liked that I didn’t have to be  
the odd one out checking my  
blood glucose level.

Kay Busch, R.D., Diabetes 
Educator with the 
Aspirus Diabetes Center, 
noted, “The connections 
made at these events 
among children, parents, 
family members, and 
community members are 
so important.  Parents 
and grandparents 
network and learn 
from one another. Kids 
get to have fun and be 
surrounded by other kids 
who are just like them…who also check their blood sugar 
levels and count the carbohydrates in their food, and 
administer insulin, or manage their insulin pump. 

It’s been an honor to plan and participate in the day 
camps. I’ve met so many wonderful children and families, 
and their resiliency amazes me. It’s been neat to watch 
the children grow and come out of their shells as they 
gain confidence about managing their Type 1 diabetes. 
Sometimes the older kids mentor the younger kids, but 
sometimes it’s the other way around. It all depends on 
what age a child is diagnosed. 

We’re grateful to Mary Jo Johnson for the special gift 
from her father’s legacy fund to help support pediatric 
diabetes efforts and families at Aspirus.”

Gifts Help Kids with 
Type 1 Diabetes

Liz Wendt, medical student with 
the Medical College of Wisconsin-

Central Wisconsin Campus, 
and Addie enjoy ice skating at 
the Greenheck Fieldhouse in 

Schofield, Wisconsin.



Annual Report 2017  |  Aspirus Health Foundation  |  3 

Having cancer is scary on its own, but having to drive 
several hours every day for multiple weeks to and from 
your radiation therapy appointments is an even scarier 
thought. Worse yet is the fear that comes from worrying 
that you’ll be too sick to drive and will have to pay to stay 
in a hotel for weeks on end. 

The fears described are common among patients 
who have cancer.  Thanks to the family of Mary Ann 
Kallstrom, life is a little easier for many patients who 
have traveled to the Aspirus Regional Cancer Center in 
Wausau over the past few years. 

What meant the most to us is  
that someone cared. We’re grateful  
for the Mary Ann Kallstrom  
Cancer Support Fund.

A little over three years ago, the family of Mary Ann 
Kallstrom established a cancer support fund in her name 
through the Aspirus Health Foundation as a special way 
to honor Mary Ann’s life and help others who are living 
with cancer.

The Kallstrom family was thankful for the caring team 
of physicians and nurses who became part of their 
lives and extended family during Mary Ann’s illness 
before she passed away in September of 2015.  So, they 
established the Mary Ann Kallstrom Cancer Support 
Fund to help support the needs of cancer patients and 
families with a special focus on transportation and 
housing needs.

A cancer patient housing pilot project was implemented 
to help provide a “temporary home away from home” 
to bring comfort and healing to patients with identified 
need as they receive cancer treatment.

According to Wendy Schultz, Supervisor of Oncology 
Social Services at the Aspirus Regional Cancer Center, 
“This housing has made the difference for some patients 
who otherwise may have foregone treatment due to 
the cost of travel and housing during extended cancer 
treatment.”  

The following feedback from patients who have 
stayed in the housing has been heartwarming:   

“It meant a lot for our family- it can be very 
expensive for families dealing with cancer and all 
of the emotional and physical barriers/struggles.  
It’s very nice to have a network of community 
people who care so much to make some parts of 
the journey easy.”

“What meant the most to us is that someone 
cared enough to provide such a wonderful service 
to help me and other cancer patients.”

“Truly, this made the difference between treatment 
versus no treatment for me as I could have not 
afforded to pay bills in two places.  Thanks for 
developing this program and offering it.”

Kalynn Pempek, Executive Director of the Aspirus 
Health Foundation, shared, “We remain thankful to the 
Kallstrom family for making this special home-away-
from-home possible. We’re also grateful to the patients 
and families who have also paid it forward through their 
own gifts to the Mary Ann Kallstrom Cancer Support 
Fund.” 

Gifts to Help Cancer Patients Are a Blessing
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Man Gives Back to 
Brighten the Holidays

The Aspirus Health Foundation is proud to work with 
a variety of individuals, organizations and corporations 
who choose to support the Foundation’s mission by 
hosting their own fundraising programs.

•	 Members of the Crusaders for Christ and Junior High youth 
groups from Trinity Lutheran Church in Athens walked to 
help cancer patients at their Youth Cancer Walk and raised 
$1,730 to stock the cancer patient resource center. 

•	 Jarp employees in Schofield held a food day fundraiser for 
the Anya Marie Jackson Newborn Intensive Care Unit at 
Aspirus Wausau Hospital to help purchase special scales to 
weigh babies after breastfeeding.  $825 was donated.

•	 The Mosure family held the 1st annual Mike Mosure 
Memorial Golf Outing in August raising $1,202 to support 
people in our community who are living and dealing with 
cancer through the Aspirus Regional Cancer Center.

If you have an idea for a fundraiser, we would be grateful 
for your help. Contact Kim Smerda at 715-847-2892 or 
kim.smerda@aspirus.org.

You Can Make  
a Difference Too 

When Mark Heinrich, groundskeeper at 
Aspirus Wausau Hospital, came up with the 
idea to decorate Christmas trees outside of the 
windows of all patient rooms at the Aspirus 
Hospice House, he had no idea of the impact  
he would have on people’s lives.

According to Tasha Stencil, Hospice House 
Manager, “Patients just loved that they had their 
very own beautiful Christmas tree to enjoy 
during the holiday.  Families, volunteers, and 
employees enjoyed the magical feeling that the 
trees created too.” 

This might have been the last 
Christmas for some people, so I 
wanted to do something special. 

In fact, the Hospice House employees were so 
grateful that they decided to make a donation 
through the Aspirus Health Foundation to 
recognize Mark as their Aspirus Hero.

“Many of our patients spend the majority of 
time in their beds or bedrooms, so to bring the 
spirit of Christmas to them was very special. 
We are blessed to have such a passionate 
groundskeeper!  Mark found a way to make this 
difficult time in our patients and families lives a 
little better.  We cannot thank him enough!”

To learn more about the Aspirus Hero program 
and how you can make a gift to recognize your 
hero, visit aspirus.org/aspirus.hero or call  
715-847-2470.
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If you have ever been hospitalized during a holiday, you 
know first-hand that it is the last place you want to be, 
and you feel a bit isolated from the rest of the world who 
are at home celebrating the holiday together. 

For the patients at Aspirus Wausau Hospital and the 
Hospice House, their holiday was brightened by a visit 
from the Hardel family and friends. Nearly one hundred 
patients and their families received a special visit and 
gift of HOPE, which stands for “Help Offer Prayer and 
Encouragement.” Their special gifts included devotionals, 
snacks, activity books, lotions, lip balm, and other 
essentials to let people know they are not alone and that 
people do care. 

These gifts let people know they are not 
alone, and that people care about them. 

This year, HOPE gifts also included special blankets made 
by the Be Amazing groups which were formed following 
the tragic deaths of four members of our community on 
March 22, 2017, to inspire people of all ages to give back 
to others and make a positive impact on the community.

The HOPE gifts also included get-well cards made by Mrs. 
Heinzen’s 3rd grade class at Evergreen Elementary, and 
handmade get-well book markers made by Marissa Swita. 

Jeannine Nosko, RN, Chief Nursing Officer at Aspirus 
Wausau Hospital, shared, “It was a privilege to 
accompany the Hardel family on their visits to patient 
rooms. It was clear from the expressions on our patients’ 
faces, some smiles and some tears, that they were truly 
touched that someone cared about them. Our staff loved 
it too! They are always so amazed at the healing and 
comfort they can see in our patients after receiving a visit 
and gift from Hardel’s HOPE.”   

Hardel’s HOPE Shares Gifts and Kindness 

Front Row, L to R: Carmen Ghidorzi, Jaxson MacDonald,  
Jace Drews, Charles Ghidorzi Back Row: L to R: Jeannine Nosko, 

RN, Ryan Andrews, MD, Margaret Ghidorzi, Lisa Hardel,  
Jen Nieuwenhuis Hardel, Marcus MacDonald,  

Jamie MacDonald, Brad MacDonald, Jenna Drews,  
Mike Drews, Jaiden Drews, Jeff Hardel, Kris Rabenold, RN

Generosity is Something  
We Can Give Back 
Gifts to the Aspirus Health Foundation help people in our community by 
helping address the greatest health needs of our community, and by supporting 
programs and services for patients at Aspirus. As a donor, you are an important 
part of our mission work, and the following options for giving offer you the 
broadest framework for charitable giving in the present and the future:

Partners in Health Giving Society 
Your monetary gifts are appreciated and may be made online, by phone, or by mail using the enclosed gift envelope.

Aspirus Hero Program: Special gifts may also 
recognize an outstanding care provider through  
the Aspirus Hero program. 

Memorial & Honorary Gifts: A donation or 
creation of a named fund is a thoughtful way to 
express your sympathy for the loss of a loved one  
or to honor someone special in your life.
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The Hospice House opened in June 1998 as a brand new option for north central Wisconsin residents - a new 
holistic approach to support people with terminal illness. The Hospice House was created because of a local 
need that was identified to support people who are able to remain in a homelike environment but didn’t have the 
necessary support to do so.

The Hospice House was made possible through generous gifts from people in north central Wisconsin. It was the 
first of its kind constructed in Wisconsin and was designed to be a comfortable home while still meeting strict 
requirements for a medical facility.

Every detail in the Hospice House was planned carefully and deliberately to ensure quality care and a home-like 
environment to provide the best end-of-life experience possible for both patients and families.

The recent interior renovation project included a renovation of eight private patient bedrooms with private 
bathrooms and space for families and friends, along with the main kitchen, sub-kitchen, dining room, great room, 
meditation room, and guest bathroom.

We are grateful to the many individuals, organizations, and groups for making this important renovation project 
possible to touch the lives of thousands of people today and for decades to come!

Your Gifts Made Hospice House  
Interior Renovation Possible

Carol DeBauche and Chris Zimmerman reunited for  
a special photo following the renovation.

Carol DeBauche, volunteer, joined Chris Zimmerman, 
electrician, during the renovation of a patient room.

TO BENEFIT ASPIRUS COMFORT CARE AND HOSPICE SERVICES

 Aspirus Volunteers

 Luthra Family
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Your Gifts in Action – Thank You!
The Aspirus Health Foundation regards your charitable gifts as a vote of confidence in our mission. We could not 
advance health for our friends and neighbors in north central Wisconsin without your help. We thank you and more 
than 3,000 partners, donors, and volunteers for your generosity last year and for your continued support in 2018.

Paul LaPree, Chair
Ben Reif, Vice Chair
Deborah Kane, Secretary/Treasurer
Cari Logemann, Assistant Secretary
Sidney Sczygelski, Assistant Treasurer
Paul Dobbratz
Stewart Etten
Kay Gruling, M.D.
Matthew Heywood

Aspirus Health Foundation Team
Kalynn Pempek, Executive Director
Kim Smerda, Fund Development Specialist
Lori Artz, Database Specialist
Mary Dobeck, Executive Assistant

Aspirus Health Foundation 2016-2017 Board of Directors
Brad Peck
Charles Peth
Chad Radke, D.O.
Ellie Reineck
Noel Sonnek, M.D.
John Tubbs
Steve Weiland, M.D.
A. Brenda Davis, Emeritus Director

Assets
Current assets:
   Cash and cash equivalents	 $877,333  
   Current portion of assets limited as to use 	  415,385  
   Prepaid expenses and other	 79,931  

Total current assets	 1,372,649  

Investments	 5,509,913  
Noncurrent assets limited as to use 	 21,520,256  
Property and equipment - Net	 0 

TOTAL ASSETS	 $28,402,818  

Statement of Financial Position  June 30, 2017

Liabilities and Net Assets
Current liabilities:		
   �Current portion of long-term liabilities - 

    Donor-imposed	  $415,385 
Accounts payable	 1,789 
Other accrued liabilities	 104,553 

Total current liabilities	 521,727 

Long-term liability - Donor imposed liability	 5,547,102 
Total liabilities	 6,068,829  
Net Assets:		
   Unrestricted:	
   Designated by Board for Scholars Program	 9,122,365  
   Undesignated	 6,360,835  
   Temporarily Restricted	 1,027,761 
   Permanently Restricted	 5,823,028  

Total net assets	 22,333,989  

TOTAL LIABILITIES AND NET ASSETS	 $28,402,818 

Statement of Activities and Changes in Net 
Assets Year Ended — June 30, 2017
Changes in net assets:		
   Support and revenue:		
   Total amounts raised	 $1,715,907 
   �Less - Amounts designated  

by donors for specific organizations	  (624,240) 

Total contributions	  1,091,667 
Investment income	  2,548,398 
Grant revenue	  -   
Other income	  72,142 
Total support and revenue	 3,712,207 
Expenses:		
   Contributions - Community programs	 278,907 
   Program support	 225,670 
   Administrative and general	 203,630 
   Fund-raising	 91,619 

Total expenses	 799,826  
Increase in net assets	 2,912,381 
Net asset transfers	 252,810 
Net assets at beginning 	 19,168,798 

Net assets at end 	  $22,333,989 

This is a summarized financial statement presentation. 
The complete audited financial statement is available upon request.



Your Gifts Support Our Community’s Health
Your generosity helps advance the health of our communities and increase health services in the region.  

Thank you for making a difference through your gifts to the Partners in Health Giving Society and for your 
memorials and special gifts in 2017. 

Partners in Health Giving Society (January 1 – December 31, 2017)

COMPASSION (Gifts up to $99)

204 West Main, LLC
Anonymous 
Dianne Abel
Stef Abel
George and Helen Ackerman
Bethany Adent
Aerial Distributing, Inc.
Darlene Albrecht
Jeanne Alexejun
Nicholas Alft
Larry Allard
Christina and Drake Allen
Alisa Allen
Nancy Alm
Tom and Jo Ann Altman
Jeff and Theresa Ambord
Chris Ambroziak
Richard and Dianne Ames
Christian and Shelly Ammon
Charity Anderson
Kristen Anderson
Gail Anderson
Maria Andrae
Ralph and Cindy Andren
Barbara Anklam
Wendy Aspinwall
Aspirus Wausau Hospital  
   Food Service Department
Associated Advisory Committee
Jamie and Mark Babbitts
Celinda Bachara
David and Cheri Baker
Vicky Baker
Larry and Ginni Baker
Randy and Tammy Balausky
Brandon and Kim Barden
Robert and Patricia Barofsky
Mary Barteck
Cynthia Bartel
Denny and Nancy Bartosch
Kevin Barttelt
Sara Barttelt
Carol Batchelder
Bernie Baumann
Daniel and Mary Bayer
Gary and Nance Bayer
Charles and Phyllis Beck
Anonymous
Keith and Jeanne Beckman
Anonymous
Don and Gladys Beese
Barb and Jim Beese
Bradley and Sue Behrens
Kathy Belgea
Anonymous
Jean Berens
Penny Berg

Bruce and Laurie Beversdorf
Shirley Bickford
Marsha Blaschka
Bonnie Blaser
Katie Blaskey
Kay Block
Loretta Bloome
Courtney Bloomfield
Jamie Boboltz
Amanda Boehm
Gayle Boettcher
Jennifer Bonke
Anonymous
Barbara Borchert
Carl and Mary Borowczyk
Kathleen Borski-Gabrielski
Randy and Gwen Borth
Sally Borth
Betty Bowman-Pearson
LeAnna Boyer
Patrick Braatz
Hannah Brabec
Bill and Nancy Bradley
Bradley Chiropractic &  
   Physical Therapy
Thomas and Carol Brandenburg
Ann Brandt
Grace Braund
Barb Breese
Terry and Cindy Brenner
Heather Bresnahan
Julie Bricko
Claire Brietzke
Sr. Mary Noel Brown
Helen Brown
Mike and Barb Brown
Kevin and Marne Bruner
Heidi Brunkow
Steven and Barbara Brunsell
Patricia Bucki
John Budzynski and Pam Jackson
Lisa Buntin
Kaytee Burek
Jim and Jean Burgener
Kathleen Burke-Scheffler
Buska & Buska Insurance
Deb Buttke
Paul and Linda Cabelka
John and Trish Cadwallader
Theresa Cain
Mary Calmes
Rachel Camlek
Richard and Sharon Canter
Lisa Carroll
Kristin Cebula
Toni Chacon Dunwoody
Mia Chavez
Deb Cherek

Bruce and Ann Chopp
Anonymous
Church Mutual Insurance  
   Companies
City of Schofield
Anonymous
John and Nina Clark
Darryl and Joyce Clauson
John Cleary
Thomas and Jane Cloutier
Anonymous
Daniel Collins and Robin Tanke
Kathryn Connolly
Debra Conway
Daniel and Nancy Conway
Julie Cook
James Cook and Carol  
   Lanphear-Cook
Pat and Maureen Cotter
Covenant Community  
   Presbyterian
Mary Jane Cramer
Jack and Dee Crowley
Culvers
Eleanor Dahlke
Tom and Karen Daley
Barb Dalland
Donna Dallman
Rosemary Dallman
Suzanne Davis
Jeff and Dee Davis
Steve and Marla Day
Tracy Dean
Jerry and Penny DeBoer
Jessica Denis
Mary Dettmering
Carole Disparti
David Distel
Jinny Doane
Scott and Janel Doede
Larry and Marie Doepke
Tom and Jen Doering
Carole Donnelly
Dwight and Denice Dorpat
Lynn Douville
Thomas Dragovich
Steven and Virginia Drew
Rochelle Drexler
Jerry Drysdale
Glen and Kris Duffrin
Paul and Jill DuMonthier
Bill Dunham
Khristin Dupuis
Tim and Lisa Dupuis
Mary Duranceau
Kenneth Dvorak
Sue Edison
Gerald and Cheryl Eggener

Bruce and Jean English
Jack and Sally Erdmann
Terri Erickson
George and Carol Evenhouse
Sherry Evenson
Dennis and Luanne Fait
Faith Lutheran Church Women
Tim and Lana Falkowski
Marcy Faris
Gary and Kelle Fecker
Dennis and Marcy Fehrman
Denise Feit
Cindy Feit
Adam and Heather Felser
Nancy Fenhaus
Craig and Rebecca Filiatreaux
John and Paulette Finke
John Fisher and Dali Lepir-Fisher
Daniel and Laurie Fitzsimmons
Angie Fleischman
Greg and Bonnie Foley
Darrold and Nancy Folz
Maxine Folz
Steven and Jeanne Ford
Lacy Fox
Steve and Wendy Fox
Billy and Charity Fraaza
Patrick and Amanda France
Ed Freeberg
Charles and Christine Freiberg
Jeffrey and Linda Frese
Frederick and Barbara Frey
Susan Frigenberg
James and Sheila Fritze
Betty Fuglsang
Ed and Glover Gale
Anonymous
Thomas and Sue Gau
Roman and Peggy Gau
Susan Gau Krueger
Charlotte Gauthier
Kathy Giese
Douglas and Rebecca Gilbert
Nancy Gillen
Tressa Gitzlaff
Bill Glinski
JoAnne Goelden
Kevin and Ann Goetsch
Sarah Goetsch
Sandi Goetsch
Good Samaritan Volunteers
Lynn and Bette Gordon
Maggie Gordon
Val Gorichs
Raymond and Georgiana Gorski
Jeanne Gorski
Neal Gould
Terry and June Grabau

Lorna Grabko
Pete and Mary Grace
Shirley Graham
Jane Graham Jennings
Curt and Ruth Grauer
Jerry and Kathy Greager
William and Concetta Green
Green Building Technologies, LLC
John Greenwood
Greenwood Hills Country Club, Inc.
Kim Grimm
Harlan and Elaine Grinde
Tim and Nicole Grzesiak
Paul and Julie Gulstrand
Sharon Gunderson
Chris and Renee Gustafson
Ronald and Linda Gut
Michael Guziak
Lenard and Audrey Habeck
Robin Haehlke
Anonymous
Anonymous
Robert and Faye Hale
Holly Halvorson
Janna Hamann
Ruth Ann Hamilton
Martin and Susan Hancock
Ken and Linda Hanke
John and Candace Hanz
Nathan and Carly Harder
Glenn and Sharon Harke
Eric and Randi Hartwig
Margaret Harycki
Patrick and Susan Hayden
Charles and Virginia Hayes
Colleen Hazen
Agnes Heil
Bruce and Carol Hein
Mark Heinrich
Peggy Heinz
Linda Helke
Joan Helman
Paul and Amy Henke
Anonymous
Susan Hershey
Elaine Hess
Sandra Hiller
Marlene Hitz
Tim and Jennifer Hockin
Daniel and Amber Hoff
Rose Hoffman
Arden and Molly Hoffmann
Mary Ann Hofmann
Scott and Shelley Hogan
David and Patricia Holcomb
Anonymous
Hopkins High School
Arthur Hoppe and Karen Hegemann
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Elaine Hoppe
Jody Hornung
Mary Howland
Amy Huber
Amanda Hubert
Jon and Jill Hughes
Sheila Humblet
Barbara Hunger
Scott and Ann Hunger
Gib and Darlene Hurtis
Daryl and Shirley Iczkowski
Bruce and Susie Jaecks
Ruth Jaeger
Leroy and Patricia Jahns
Velma Javoroski
Denise Jenkins
Anonymous
Charles and Rita Johanning
Randy and Julie Johnson
Chris and Laurie Johnson
Kara Johnson
Dennis and Kris Johnson
Rebecca Johnson
Allan and Charlotte Juedes
Anthony and Lori Jurek
Anonymous
JX Enterprises
Bernice Kaatz
Judith Kamin
Martha Kampmann
Rhonda Kardos
Shelli Kargela
Virginia Karstens
Barbara Kasten
Vernon Kasten
Verland and Marilyn Kasten
Anonymous
Chuck and Betsy Keefe
Kevin and Julie Keller
Roger Kemp and Sylvia Koch
Michael and Linda Kennedy
Nicole Keranen
Mary Kettle
Pudge Kimbel
Judy Kimmons
Loren and Shirley King
Karen Kinney
Anonymous
Marilyn Kirschhoffer
William and Shirley Kirstein
Anonymous
Russ and Amy Kitsembel
Jacob and Marsha Klein
Duwayne and Diane Kleinschmidt
Nadene Kleman
Frederick and Cindy Klemm
Don and Lynn Klemmer
Gerald and Leah Klopotek
Arnold and Rita Klos
Janet Klosinski
Eldon and Julie Kloth
Julie and Pat Knetter
Richard Knudson
Charles and Carol Knutson
Connie Knutson
Sylvia Koch
Donald and Grace Koch
Candy Kocik
Mike and Pam Kohnhorst
Linda Konkol
Sharon Kopenski
Elaine Koppa

Judith Kort
Nanette Kottke
Scott and Lori Kowalski
Martin and Sandy Krach
Heather Kracium
Roger and Judy Kraft
Anthony Kraus
Jean and Gary Krause
Sue Krause
Michael Krautkramer
Carolyn Krautkramer
Carol Krieg
Ruth Kriewald
Jolyn Krohn
Marlo and Lynn Krueger
Sandra Krueger
Scott and Lisa Krueger
Mary Kruse
Rachel Kubisiak
Katie Kuehnhold
James and Teresa Kufalk
Pamela Kugler
Heather Kurtz
Rosemarie Laffin
Anonymous
Norma Lang
Betty Lang
Prudence Lang
Bruce and Suzanne Lang
Geraldine Lardinois
Geary and Lydia Larrick
Olive Larson
Bob Laszewski
Jerry and Linda Layton
Marlene Leatherwood
Fred and Sally Lehrke
Anonymous
Ricky and Karen Leopold
Anonymous
Gene and Zofia Leszczynski
Cynthia Leuzinger
Donna Leuzinger
Dennis and Charlotte Lewandowski
Florence Lewis
Denise Lewis
Amy Libertoski
Liberty Mutual
Lincoln County Sports Club
Brian and Kathryn Lindblom
Daryl and Mary Lindblom
Maikou Lo
Lindsay Lochman
Amita Lofgren
Melanie Lombard
Russell and Sharon Long
Jeff and Rene Long
Sarah Lonsdorf
Judy Louis
Joyce Luedke
Arleigh and Barbara Lutz
Teresa Maas
Heidi MacEachern
Mike Madaj
Michael Maher
Dana Mahoney
Karen Maier
Erica Maleski-Krambs
Sharon Marciniak
Brian and Amy Marquardt
Jenna Marshall
Heather Martell
Kathleen and Jacob Martens

Richard and Lynn Martin
Karen Martin
Denise Martino
Lyle & JoAnn Mathwich
Curt and Katrina Matsche
Al and Janet Matthiesen
Valarie Matushak
Anonymous
Michael and Kathleen Maves
Craig and Kaye McEwen
Anonymous
Celia McMullen
Roy and Jo Ellen Meidenbauer
Debra Meilahn
Nicole Meronek
Ken and Sherri Messerschmidt
Debra Messina
Dennis Meulemans
Berland and Bev Meyer
Chris and Julie Meyer
Connie Michlig
Darci Mick-Beversdorf
Anonymous
Peggy Miller
Denise Miller
Suzan Miller
Marty Millerleile
Linda and Richard Minnihan
Ken and Jan Molaska
Anonymous
Harry and Gail Momont
Roland and Phyllis Moore
Morey’s Evergreens &  
   Excavating, LLC
Samuel and Barbara Morgan
Jack and Sheryl Morris
Alphonse Mroczenski
Sandra Muck
Luella Mueller
William and Robin Mueller
Marianne Mueller
Dave Mueller
Carolyn Muir
Marvaleen Mullins
Donna Murkowski
Tim and Lois Murphy
Carrie Murray
Holly Nedden
Karen Nerison
Anonymous
Mark and Debra Neubauer
Ginny Neumueller
Anonymous
Geraldine Newman
Kaye Newman
Jim and Anna Nico
Dorothy Nieuwenhuis
Russell and Leila Nikolai
Kristy Ninneman
Martha Novak
Charlene Nowak
Larry Nugent
Oak Park Dental
Joseph Oboikovitz
Douglas and Margaret Oehler
Peggy Oliva
Joan Oliva
Mary Olsen
DuWayne and Amy Olson
Robert Orlich
Hal and Christina Osborn
Darlene Osness

Todd and Susan Osness
Clyde and Joyce Owens
Joan Pagel
Andrew and Elizabeth Palmini
Dale Parker
Joanne Parker
Ardell and Nancy Passehl
Robert and Tina Patterson
Carol Patton
Dorothy Paulsen
John Peacock
James and Cassie Peck
Dennis and Grace Pegorsch
Pekin Life Insurance Company
Connie Perger
Jenifer Perr
Ellis and Kathleen Peterson
Mark and Laurie Peterson
Cherie Peterson
Kristine Peterson
Sarah Peterson
Phillips United Methodist Church
Jeanne Platta
Joel and Linda Pless
Marlys Podratz
Coreen Poeske
Lyle and Marge Pospyhalla
Edwin and Rita Rae Prahl
Mark and Marjory Prazuch
Alan and Pam Prestebak
Sue Pukall
Bill and Betty Pusheck
Quality Foods IGA of Rib Mountain
David and Barbara Quigley
Al and Janelle Radant
Dan Rajek
Shannon Ramsey
Linda Ramthun
Jim and Alice Rass
Henry Rein
John and Karen Reisenauer
Jerry and Dianne Ress
Dave and Kathy Reynolds
Samantha Reynolds
Leurelle Reynolds
Gordon and Beverly Rheinschmidt
Rib Mountain Lions Club
Thomas and Phyllis Riiser
Richard and Tamara Rinaldi
Dale and Judy Ritchie
Richard Robbins
Amy Robinson
Anonymous
Doug and Joanne Roebuck
Lynn Roeder
Karen Rogers
Victor Rossmanith
Dan Rost
Richard and Arlene Roth
Anonymous
Jack Rumpf
Katina Rusch
Mary Sabatke
Amanda Sahr
Mike and Lisa Salter
Ardell Salzwedel
Roger and Karen Sandquist
Vicki Sanfelipo
Gary Scavongelli
Marlene Schaetzl
Norman and Mary Schardt
Andy and Sally Schell

Schenck, SC
John and Kathy Schlatterer
Deborah Schleif
Gilbert and Violet Schmidt
Debra Schmidt
Kathy Schmirler
Robyn Schneider
Dale and Lauren Schnelle
School District of Marathon
Patty Schreiber
Anonymous
Patricia Schroeder
Marilyn Schubring
David and Violet Schuett
Lola Schultz
Shirley Schultz
Nancy Schulz
Lynn Schulz
Jeff Schumacher
Michael Schuster
Evelyn Schwartz
Cheryl Scolman
Laura Scudiere
Hilary Scully
Paula Seamans
Lynn Senfelds
Julie Sherfinski
Stephen Shimkets
Michael and Lee Shipway
Brianne Sims
Bob and Carol Sippl
Russ and Paula Slaby
Jim and Jann Slayton
Slayton Charitable Trust
Deborah Sleik
Beth Slezak
Andrew Smebakken
Keith and Jenneane Smith
Judith Snoeyenbos
Shawn Snyder
Herbert and Vivian Soberg
John and Sandy Solheim
Roger and Evie Sommi
Jamie Sondelski
Thomas and Elaine Spees
Win Spencer
Jennifer St. John
Theresa St. Ores
St. Stephen Lutheran  
   Church Women
Greg and Mary Stacker
Glen and Cheryl Steen
Wayne and Sondra Steffenhagen
Bernette Steffenhagen
Vicki Steh
Margaret Stenborg
Aaron and Tasha Stencil
David Stenklyft
Victoria Stepan
Ann Stieber
Brian Stieber
Larry and Glenda Stoffel
Heather Stoffel
William and Cynthia Stampe
Jeannie Strand
Gerald Strehlow and Karen Kyle
Janet Stroik
Bruce and Diane Stroik
Marlene Stubbe
Beverly Sturm
Sid and Eva Sukow
Kim Susens
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Richard and Mary Swanson
Kitty Switlick
Katie Szews
Patty Szews
Joanne Szitta
Barbara Szitta
Kim Tallitsch
Erin Taylor
Jennifer Tellekson
Jason and Stefanie Teske
Nicholas and Heidi Teske
Audrey Tessmer
Anonymous
Paul and Janet Tharaldson
The Business News, Inc.
Joan Theisen
Matt Thompson
Thrivent Financial for Lutherans
Estate of Iris Thurs
Duke and Marlene Thurs
Peter and Sherri Tlusty
Steve and Delores Toboyek
James and Alyce Todey
Keven and Beth Tornow
Craig and Carol Trinkl
Truist
Pat Tyberg
Patrick Ullman
Donald Urban
Burnell Utecht
Mary Kay Van Der Geest
Van Ert Electric Co, Inc
Jennifer Van Grinsven
Charles and Helen Van Hoeve
William and Mary Vandehey
Norneng Vang
Raymond and Delores Vesel
Thomas and Anne Vetter
Eugene and Lila Viegut
Paula Vogt
Gary and Michelle Voigt
Richard Wachtl
Irene Wagner
Megan Wahl
Janice Wahn
Crystal Walker
Paul and Kay Walkowicz
Jared and Krista Wallen
Peggy Walton
Amanda Wamboldt
Dorn and Judy Ward
Jami Ward
Mary Jane Watson
Wausau Exam Service, LLC
Wausau Region Chamber  
   of Commerce
Wausau Supply Co.
Jolane Weber
Michael and Carol Weise
Rob and Sarah Weise
Lyle and Kathy Weise
Larry and Barbara Weisenberger
Christine Welsh
Becky Wendland
Daryl Wendt
Vida Ann Wendt
Stacey Westberg
Tracey Westcott
Joan Wetterau
Rachel White
Richard and Sharon Wick
Linda Wierzba

Amanda Wilke
Harvey Willhite
Joanne Wilson
Russell and Kerry Wilson
Michael and Gina Wimmer
Jane Winge
Bob and Fay Winter
Wipfli, LLP
Greg and Heather Witt
Mary Wittich
Tom and Judi Wittkopf
Erin Witucki
Heidi Wolfe
Chad Woller
Cleo and Jeanette Woodward
Michele Wright
Sean Wright and Heather  
   Meggars-Wright
Anonymous
James and Ruth Yanich
Shanna Yonke
Leora Young
Deanna Zabel
Deb Zahrt
Kari Zeinert
Susan Zelm
Martin and Joyce Zernicke
Ervin and Ruth Ziegel
Frederick and Pat Zielinski
Karl and Lora Zinsmeister
Krista Zubke
Ned and Kathleen Zuesldorff

COURAGE ($100-$249)

Cindy Abraham
Ron Alexander
Arlene Altenburg
Travis Andersen
Paul and Mary Anderson
Kenneth and Alice Andraski
Dave and Mary Aughenbaugh
Kevin and Jen Auner
Rachel Baade
Terry and Jean Back
Gerald and Helene Baer
David and Ellen Baese
Debi Baeseman
Anonymous
Elgard and Carolyn Barttelt
Peggy Baumann
Leslie and Phyllis Baumer
Jayne Beilke
Gary Bezucha
Allan and Darlene Biekkola
Jim and Rita Bjork
BMO Harris Bank
Richard and Charlotte Boehmer
Penny Boldrey
Jessica Bonifas
Bob and Lee Borneman
Dave and Margie Bosio
Kenneth and Beverly Bracco
Sherri Brager and John Opolka
Larry Brandenburg
Marian Braun
Matt and Laura Brewer
Jerry Brickner
Jerrine and Mary Jo Brinker
Carol Bronston
Rich and Mia Brown
Lisa Beth Brown
Barb Brown

Jerome and Judith Buch
Dawn Mae Burish
Burns Auxiliary No. 388 V.F.W.
Bob and Lucy Cadwell
Darlene Caillouette
Roberta Canfield
Edith Carpenter-Neu
Margaret Carspecken
Bruce Christiansen
Kaye Connor
Phyllis Coonen
Jeff and Gina Crispell
D.C. Everest Junior High School
Paul and Patricia David
Gene and Brenda Davis
Mary Kay De Broux
Dave and Dawn Decker
Dennis and Anne DeLoye
LaVerne Denis
Michael DeRosso
Mary Dobeck
Greg and Sherry Drewsen
John and Amy Dudley
Mary Ann Dykes
Elite Carriers, LLC
Barbara Ellenberg
Patricia Erdman
Warren and Barbara Fabel
Chris and Kelly Fallin
Tom and Janet Felch
Jerry and Audrey Fellbaum
Gloria Field
Lorrie Fisher
Sylvester and Janice Florian
Russ and Linda Forbess
Joan Foster
David and Pat Frankhart
D.J. and Mary Clare Freeman
Ellen Gabler
Christine Gabriel
Ricardo and Sharon Garcia
Robert and Jo Ann Giese
John Giroulx
Anonymous
Jim and Lynn Goheen
Patricia Gohs
Barbara Golbach
Caroline Gomez and Derek Tom
Margaret Gother
Green Bay Packaging, Inc.
Anonymous
Arlean Gruenberg
Maria Gulan
Mike Habeck
Jacob and Gail Hable
Karen Haenel
Al and Joni Hahn
John Hammer
Amanda Handrahan
Craig and Susan Hansen
Paul and Lorri Hattenhauer
Cornel Hausler
Carol Hazen
Howard and Susan Heahlke
Marilyn Hendry
Julie Hess
Gary Hibbard and Judith Rusch
Anonymous
Marcia Hoard
Maggie Holt
Duane Hoppmann
Humana

Jeffrey and Grace Ignatowski
Inner Piece, LLC
Mike Jacobs
Betsy Jansen
Jim and Sheri Jehn
Gregg and Laurie Johnson
Betsy Johnson
Leslie Jones
Mary Justen
Carol Jutila
Joseph Kachelski
Mary and Raymond Kacvinsky
Norma Kalepp
Bob Kaupie
Thea Keamy
Kelly Keding
Rhody Kedrowicz
Lee and Joanne Kelly
Jake Kempen
Roger and Katherine King
Richard and Tracey Klein
Doug and Betty Jo Klingberg
Estate of Kate Klinner
Ronald and Julie Klinner
Robert and Gail Knaack
Peter and Christine Knitt
Larry and Mary Ann Knoblock
Kolbe & Kolbe Millwork Co, Inc.
Jennifer Kowalski
Brenda Kraft
Dean and Dawn Krahn
Rebecca Krause
Krause, Howard & Company, S.C.
Daniel Krautkramer
Tom and Nancy Kryshak
Robert and Angela Kucirek
Ian and Jen Kurth
Matthew Kyler
Vicki LaPorte
James Laska
Nancy Laster
Gary Lech
Barbara Lefman
Joan Leggett
Lola Lendrum
Thomas and Maureen Lewic
Sara Lewitzke
Bob Linaberry-Charis
Eric and Karen Lindstrum
Tim and Cari Logemann
Connie Loos
Trudy Lotter
Jayne Luce
Chuck and Peggy MacCarthy
James and Sallie Magalska
Mike and Jane Marciniak
David and Carol Marquardt
Phillip Mattei
Michael and Melissa Matteson
Bill and Sally Mattingly
Eugene and Sharon McGuire
McKinsey & Company, Inc.
MedAxiom
Gertrude Meurett
Larry Meyer Construction Co., LLC
John and Sheila Miech
Roberta Mieritz
Bret and Sarah Miller
Mark and Jamelle Milne
Robert and Marian Moberg
Gina Mulder
Andy and Sarah Napgezek

Ken and Paulette Natzke
Jerilyn Neduchal
Bill and Deb Nietert
Sharon Niewolny
Norlen, Inc.
Northwest Petroleum Service, Inc.
Jacqueline Nourse
Greg and Lisa Nowicki
Dennis and Mary O’Flyng
Dan and Theresa O’Leary
Andrea Ollhoff
Jon Olson and Julia Vosper
John and Ellen O’Malley
David Osswald
Sharon Ostrowski
Jeta Paiser
Kate Passineau
Zach and Shanna Paul
Pelican Lake Womens Civic Club
Anonymous
Lynn and Debra Petersen
Gary Peterson
Peterson Kraemer Funeral Homes
Anonymous
Chris and Nancy Platta
Todd and Bobbi Pointer
Mike and Betty Porrey
Anonymous
Daniel and Cheryl Priebe
Beverly Pruessing
Steven and Janelle Quade
Dennis Racine
REI Engineering, Inc.
Ben and Amy Reif
Bill and Mary Nell Reif
Amber Reif
Carol Reissmann
Renaissance Charitable Foundation
Anonymous
James Ritchie
Erin Rogers
Joe and Cathy Rohling
Dan and Shirley Rosien
Sheila and Paul Rovang
Ruder Ware
Janice Ruplinger
Sara Rusch
Steve and Andrea Saeger
Michelle Salazar
Virginia Salo
LaVerne Schade
Ken and Jo Schaefer
Cindy Schilling
William Schilling
Loretta Schmidt
Bob and Norita Schottler
Ruth Schuette
Paul and Mary Schulz
Anonymous
Anonymous
Patricia Seubert
Chuck and Diane Shabino
Linda Shafer
Kelly Shuda
Gerald Sinz
Jim and Karen Sislo
Evan Slavek
Craig and Kim Smerda
Peggy Smith
Sandra Smith
Tamara Smith
Dave and Bev Smith
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Christena Snyder
Sonnentag Foundation Ltd
Peggy Space
Betty Spears
Thomas and Vickie Spindler
Rodney and Marcia Stanczak
Patricia Steffen
Gerilyn Stefonik
Mike and Shirley Stelzl
Gary and Sarah Stroyny
Summit Dental Consulting
Chester Suski
Tammy and Rob Szekeress
David Tange and Mary Jo 
   Freeman
Mike and Patricia Tatro
The Investor’s Choice
Luann Theis
Thomas Tierney
Richard and Wanda Udovich
Jennifer VanderKoy
Visiting Angels
Dan Wade
Linda Ware
James and Mary Warsaw
Andy and Jess Weddle
Mark and Mary Wendorff
Timothy and Tonda Werner
Martin and Lavonne Wieloch
Dale and Carol Wiesman
Dale Wilms
George and Pat Witteman
Trish Woller
Fran Woller
Len and Arleen Wurman
Diane Yunek
Earl and Kathy Zabel
Jean Zahrt
Michael Zalk
DuWayne Zank
David and Jane Zatz
Laurie Zen Netzow
Phil and Adiene Zickerman
Brian Zinsmeister

STRENGTH ($250-$499)

Bruce and Bev Abbott
Anonymous
Dan and Lori Artz
Aspirus, Inc.
Robert Baertlein
Jonathan and Judy Bayba
Jonelle Behnke
Julie Behnke
Austin and Sharon Belton
Steven and Susan Bergin
Edgar and Carol Betancourt
Jim and Sue Binder
Steven Bodemer
Mike Braun
Barb Brown
Luke and Carrie Budleski
Chip and Sue Courtney
Caroline Cyr
Jessica De Jong
Gwen Diamond
Todd and Sherrie Dirkman
Scott and Linda Doescher
Dee Dunn
Stew and Tracy Etten
Lisa Felch
Kathleen Flynn

Michael and Diane Fochs
Ernie and Kathy Foley
Clem and Connie Furlong
Margie Hackbarth
Benjamin and Leah Herdrich
Oren and Cindy Hermel
Carl and Sally Hertting
Peter and Nancy Hessert
Mark and Kerry Hoffmann
Anonymous
Holy Name of Jesus Parish
Jane Honeycutt
Scott Howells
Kathryn Jamison
Curtis and Allison Jones
Paul Josiger
Chrissy Kaupie
Tammy Kiedrowski
Roy and Kathy Kocik
James and Laura Kohlhaas
James Kong and Marcelline 
   Rudebusch-Kong
Tad and Sarah Krolicki
Bill and Kathy LaBrake
Florence LaCalamita
Daniel Lampe
Barbara Lemanski
Tom and Susie Macken
Suzanne Maloney
Ryan and Anna Marciniak
Ron and Caryn Miles
Keith and Michele Montgomery
Virgie Mroczenski
Paul and Judith Nelson
Lynn Nemke
Judy North
Ann Parker
David and Barb Patefield
Duane and Joy Patterson
Chris and Kris Peterson
Charlie and Donna Peth
Michael Pierce
Michael Pierzchalski
Friends and Family of  
   Lucille Pophal
Carol Potter
Brian and Karen Prunty
Duane and Kimberly Radtke
Red Eye Brewing Company
Marty and Laurie Reinhart
John Russell
Dennis Schmidt
Nancy Schroeder
Daniel Sillars
Brian and Jane Smith
Judy Stevens
Swanson Fundraising
Tony and Jenny Sweeney
George and Peg Tanner
Jody Tarkowski
Anonymous
Gary Thiel
Wayne and Patty Thomson
Town of Texas Lions Club
Travelinc, LLC
Yo and Jim Voigt
Wausau Tile
Jim and Mary Wendling
Michelle Westpfahl
Jim and Carol Williams
Jolie Wood
Kate Zbella
Leander and Dianna Ziebell

INTEGRITY ($500-$999)

Erik and Margaret Anderson
Associated Bank
Ralph and Bethalou Barker
Pat Barnett
Ben and Jill Battino
Robert and Kim Bernklau
Anonymous
Ron and Mary Bielen
Charles Brushert
David and Joni Buckarma
Barry Detert
Devoe/Silbernagel  
   Memorial Fund
Bob Elbe
Fred Mueller Automotive, Inc.
Gary and Gina Freels
Gary and Nanette Froseth
Joe and Bridgit Gelling
Joseph Giovanoni
Bruce Goetsch
Dale and Joyce Grant
Gary Gray and Ruth  
   Risley-Gray 
Michael and Lisa Haase
Marita Hattem and Randy 
Schiffman
HealthGrades
Debbie Henry
J&D Tube Benders, Inc.
Kenneth Jablinskey
Jarp Industries
Chad and Deborah Kane
Jim Kemerling
Bonnie Kraft
Kathy and Scott Lafferty
Estate of Harriet Meyer
Janice Michalski
John and Rhonda Monks
Yvonne Morman
Sandy Mosure
Rick and Kim Nevers
Nancy and Robert Nikolay
Al and Mary Nordstrom
Dennis and Lori Peck
Wendy Peek
Kalynn Pempek
Ann Perra
Anonymous
Doug Pittsley
Plumbers & Steamfitters  
   Local 400
Chad and Kelly Radke
School of Healthcare Professionals
Sid and Andrea Sczygelski
John and Nancy Skoug
Anonymous
Mary Staples
John and Carol Stilp
Tim and Kathy Strasser
Lowell and Janice Stuebinger
Therese Trojak
John and Mary Tubbs
Judith Elaine Wade
David and Lorri Wanserski
Sharon West
Kathrine White
Pam Winkelman
Milton Wisler
Fushen Xu and Chen Kee
Craig and Michelle Yonke

HOPE ($1,000-$2,499)

Richard Austin
Ronald Berna
Sean and Carol Brown
Dale and Cathy Burnett
Tim Buttke and Kay Gruling
Dean and C. Ann Dietrich
Margaret and Pat Donnelly
Donna Dragovich
Edgewood Archers
Bill and Sally Gau
Don and Karen Grade
Christina Habeck
John and Mary Hartwig  
   Foundation
Heck Capital Advisors
Mike and Patricia Heider
Iris Hendrickson
Joseph Henry
Matt and Sandy Heywood
John and Tammy Johnkoski
Johnson Controls, Inc.
Juedes-Molinaro Family  
   Foundation, Inc.
Joan Klehr
Ron and Jan Klimisch
Tom and Jayne Koepke
Cheryl Kohnhorst
Ladies Auxiliary #251
Toni Lang
Darrell and Angela Lentz
John and Marcie Ludkey
Caroline Mason
Mike McGrail
Mark Mirick and Liz Ehrhardt
Estate of Gerald F. Mueller, Sr.
MURCO Foundation, Inc.
Larry Niederhofer
Greg and Pam Obst
Leon Olbrantz
Joanne Orr
Don and Sherrie Rahne
Raymond and Marie Goldbach 
Foundation, Inc.
Mary Rhode
Todd and Laurie Richardson
Bonnie Roth
Greg and Sarah Sewall
Noel Sonnek
St. Andrew Lutheran Church
Nancy Stimart
Gary and Amy Sweet
Michael Tauschek
Trinity Lutheran Church -  
   Crusaders for Christ
Steve and Danielle Weiland
David Wenninger and  
   Gale Fisher
Robert and Marilyn Worden

HEALTH ($2,500-$4,999)

Aspirus Medford Hospital  
   & Clinics, Inc.
Amber and Chad Clark
Community Health Foundation
Craig and Sarah Hackworth
Sherri Lemmer
Jackey and Andy Ott
Peth Family Fund
Scott and Lori Howells

LIFE ($5,000-$9,999)

Estate of Nancy Comley
Gering Family Foundation
David and Laurie Kallstrom
Lyle Kallstrom
Vinay and Madhu Luthra
The Macdonald Foundation
Derrick and Sonya Siebert
Snoeyenbos Family Foundation
Anonymous
Wausau Coated Products, Inc. 
   Fund within the Community 
   �Foundation of North Central 

Wisconsin

EXCELLENCE ($10,000 and above)

Aspirus Volunteers
B.A. & Esther Greenheck 
   Foundation
Dudley Foundation, Inc.
EO Johnson Charitable  
   Legacy Fund
Epic Systems Corporation
Estate of Nancy Frawley
Give With Liberty Employee 
   Donations
John W. Soffel Foundation
Don and Londa Mullins
Clarence Neu
Wausau-Marathon County 
   �Fund - Within the 

Community Foundation  
of North Central WI

George D. & Estelle B. Wolff  
   �Family Fund - Within the 

Community Foundation  
of North Central WI

All attempts are made to 
accurately recognize donors. 
If you notice a misspelling, 
error, or omission, please 
contact the Aspirus Health 
Foundation at 715.847.2478 
or ahf@aspirus.org.



Calendar of Events
Show your support for the Aspirus Health Foundation and our community partners by attending any of a number 
of important community fundraising events, or get involved by joining a planning committee, donating an auction 
item, or sponsoring an event. For more information, please visit aspirus.org/foundation, call 715-847-2470, or 
email ahf@aspirus.org.

August 6, 2018
Aspirus Women’s Golf Classic to 
support our community’s health 

October 4, 2018
Annual event to celebrate our donors and 

the difference they make to advance health 
and quality of life for people in our region

November 21-25, 2018 
Festival of Trees to  

support hospice

Join Us Online
Please visit our web site to learn more about the programs and people 
your donations are supporting. Connect with us and other partners on our 
Facebook page. Thank you for making a difference!

Like us on Facebook!
aspirus.org/foundation
715.847.2470
ahf@aspirus.org

The Sexual Assault Nurse Examiner (SANE) program at 
Aspirus Wausau Hospital strives to help victims of sexual 
assault and abuse begin the healing process by providing 
safe and compassionate care to victims of all ages. 

The Safe Room for victims of sexual 
assault has been a blessing.

In addition to specialized nurse training and 
equipment, gifts from our community helped create 
a dedicated exam room to provide a quiet, supportive 
and non-threatening environment for victims to 
receive medical care and forensic evidence collection. 

Jen Schmidt, SANE Coordinator, shared “It makes it so 
much easier to take the time required for our interview 
and exam, and victims don’t have to wait for an available 
room in the emergency department, which could cause 
psychological distress as well as potential loss of valuable 
forensic evidence.  We call it the Safe Room, and it has 

been a blessing.  The environment is so serene and 
calming to both patients and SANE nurses. 

Thanks to donors and our community, this specialized 
care is available when victims need it most.

Your Gifts Help Provide Specialized Care  
for Victims of Sexual Assault and Abuse 

Pictured (L to R): SANE nurses Jen Schmidt, RN,  
and Sarah Craig, RN, in the Safe Room.

TO BENEFIT ASPIRUS COMFORT CARE AND HOSPICE SERVICES

DONOR APPRECIATION  
Celebration


